POLICE ORDER No. 292/93

The practice of holding of R.S.B. for promotion to various ranks in Orissa police has been
dispeased with vide Government in Home Department letter No, 40709/D. & A., dated the 12th August 1993

No Range Selection Board for promotion will be held henceforth.

The Ss. P./Heads of police establishment will however, submit nomination Rolls of eligible officers
men to State Police Headquarters through their Range D.Is.G. who will furnish their views/recommenda-
tions in each case after due scrutiny of the records and forward the Nomination Rolls with connected
documents to the General Selection Board for final selection. In case, any officer in not recommended
by the Range D.I. G., the reasons for such non-recommendation should be recorded in detail in the
Nomination Roll and intimated to the concerned Ss. P./Heads of estts. who will in turn communicate
the same to the officer concerned in writing to enable him to represent his case to the C.S. B., if
he so likes. In case of SAP, where there is no D.I.-G.,the Comandants will send their nominations
to Spl. I.-G., SAP, who shall add his recommendation/views and sent it to State Police Headquarters.

DRAFT FOR APPROVAL



